Steven Seee

From: elizabeth stearns <liz.stearns@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 9:42 AM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: H-5515

The Honorable Evan P. Shanley

House State Government and Elections Committee

RE: Support - H-5515

Dear Chairman Shanley,

My name is Elizabeth Stearns and | am a resident of North Kingstown. | am writing to express my
strong support of H-5515.

| am in support of H-5515 because voting is one of the most important rights we have and one
which allows me to have a voice in a democratic government. Voting should be easy and easily
accessible.

| hope the House State Government and Elections Committee will pass H-5515.

Thank you for your consideration.

Elizabeth Stearns

North Kingstown

Sent from my iPhone



